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This Week at Wheatfield 

If you have seen the news then you will know that the further easing of restrictions will have implications 

for the school when we re-open in September. In most instances, things will be far closer to how they were 

before the pandemic took hold. I will write to you all, before the children break up, with further details.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Sports Days 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It was lovely to see so many of you attending our sports days earlier this week. A big thank you to everyone 

for following our request to wear masks and maintain a safe distance from one another. I hope you agree 

that it felt amazing to be part of such an event after such a long time of not being able to do anything of 

this nature. The children did a fantastic job of throwing themselves into the events, cheering one another 

on and taking the highs and lows in their stride. Special thanks to our Shine coaches for running the 

mornings and to Mr Woodworth for his meticulous planning! 

Medicines and Inhalers 

If your child has any sort of medication in 

school then it is essential that you collect 

this on the last day of term.  
 

 Please collect these from your child’s class 

teacher (medicines will not be sent home with 

children).  

 Over the holiday, please check that all 

medicines & inhalers are ‘in-date’ and full / 

working.  

 

 After the holiday, it is essential that you return 

your child’s medicine to school. This should be 

done on the first full day of term (Monday 6th 

September).  

 Please return medicines to the school office – 

do not send them in with children or pass 

them to class teachers. Our office team will 

process them.  Thank you.  

Non-Uniform Day – Monday 19th July 

The Friend’s final fundraiser of the year is a non-

uniform day to end the year. A suggested 

donation of £1 can be made via the PayPal link 

below: 
 

https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8AC1ORQrOW 
 

Ocean Estate Agent Boards 

Thanks to all the families who agreed to display an 

Ocean estate agent’s board – your efforts have 

raised a whopping £800 for The Friends. 

 
Raffle Tickets 

A ‘final call’ for raffle tickets. If you would like to 

be in with a chance to win a cash prize of £100 

(among other things) then please return your 

tickets to the office by the end of Wednesday. The 

raffle will be drawn on Friday and all winners 

notified before the end of term.  

https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8AC1ORQrOW
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Dates for Term 6 

Monday 19th July Last day of the school year – non-uniform day 

Tuesday 20th July & Wednesday 

21st July 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd 

September 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

Monday 6th September Children return to school 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
 

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Shambhavi Maya  RD Andreea Inayah 

1C Lucas Yasmin  1E Alexander Seth 

2B Jacob Felicity  2D Seth Zhuxi 

3D Hadassah Kate  3G Maya Isla G 

4L Callum Angelo  4M Andreas Ben 

5E Lillie Mia  5R Chloe Joe L 

6G Amani Paige  6W Benjamin Oliver 

 

INSET Days for 2021/22 

As you will already be aware, the first two days of 

next year are INSET days (Thursday 2nd / Friday 3rd 

September). We have now set our remaining 

three INSET days for next year. These are: 
 

Monday 6th December 2021 

Monday 28th March 2022 

Friday 22nd July 2022 
 

We will send out reminders nearer the time but 

please also add these dates to your calendars.  

Term Dates for next year 

 

Term Dates for 2022/23 

For those of you who like to plan (well) ahead, 

here are the dates for the year after next. These 

are also available on our website.  

Year 5 harvested the first crop from our new allotments 

– radishes! The children were excited to ‘taste test’ 

these fiery little numbers and convinced the staff to try 

them too! Well done to the team and thanks to Mrs 

Boyes for managing the allotments so well.  

mailto:office@wheatfieldprimary.com
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